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Good afternoon,
Can you please provide us an update for this application? Will you be moving
forward, are we still pending a survey? Thanks!
 

“Sparkling winter sunshine, faces

all aglow, making resolutions, and

angels in the snow – Steaming

cups of cocoa, a year that’s fresh

and new… all of this is magic –

unfolding just for you!”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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